HORIZON PTO NEWSLETTER

E-mail: horizonpto@yahoo.com Website: horizonpto.com

November

Upcoming Events

November 18: PTO Meeting 6:45 p.m. December 9: PTO Meeting, 6:45 p.m. January 13: PTO Meeting 6:45 p.m.

Internet Safety

Presentation at 7:30 p.m.

January 16: Horizon Family Bingo Night

at Tefft Middle School

Horizon Presidential Elections

Horizon students had the opportunity to cast their vote on Tuesday, November 4th. Each student council representative made a ballot box for their assigned class, provided ballots, tallied the ballots and reported the vote numbers back to Horizon Election Headquarters. The end result: McCain - 103, Obama - 396.

Entertainment Coupon Book

Horizon students sold a total of 309 entertainment books for a total PTO profit of \$2,292.50. Thank you to all who were able to participate. Did you see the coupon in there for the new Lego Discovery Center in Schaumburg? One free child admission with a paid adult admission, savings of \$15.00 (it was fun!).

Butter Braid

Butter Braid brought in \$2,654.50 in profits, Entertainment Books brought in \$2,292.50 in total profits. So for those 2 fundraisers we brought in \$4,947.00 in total profits. Thank to all who supported the fundraisers!

Market Day

Thanks to all that ordered Pies from Market Day! We sold 134 pies! Raising over \$250.00 for the 6th graders! We also earned over \$220.00 from our monthly Market Day sales this month! That's a year to date total of \$882.78! Market Day offers great food options for your busy family, at fair prices! Look for the December order sheet featuring awesome cookie dough and terrific holiday gift ideas!! Come join us at our next sale pick up, which is Thursday, December 4th. Volunteers always welcome! See you there!! Any questions, contact Jane Russo 630-289-5664.

Shop for Stratford

Earn double points on receipts from Nov. 15th thru Nov. 26th. Earn triple points when you take a picture with Santa beginning Nov. 8th. Just bring your receipts to the Customer Service Booth at the mall.

BoxTops

Thank you for submitting your box tops! You helped collect over 5,000 box tops -- giving Horizon more than \$850.00! The exact dollar amount will be given in an upcoming PTO newsletter. Please remember to keep collecting box tops and submit them to school as soon as possible. The next submission deadline is February 28th, 2009.

Here are some tips to submitting box tops:

- > Keep box tops and soup labels separate. Please submit them to school separately!
- > Submit box tops in a timely manner -- make sure box tops are not expired!
- > Please cut box tops along the dotted line or as close to the dotted line as possible.

Thank you to everyone who helped cut and count box tops! You are making a difference at Horizon!

You've Made A Difference

As Thanksgiving Day approaches,
Our blessings we recall;
The things we are most thankful for,
We recollect them all.
You are really special,
In all you say and do.
You've made a difference in our lives;
We're thankful now for you.
By Joanna Fuchs

As Thanksgiving approaches, the PTO would like to thank all the Horizon teachers, staff and volunteers for making a difference in our children's lives.